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March 16, 2015




Buenos Dias Mayflies!

Our Mexican Fiesta Specialty on June 10-12, 2015 will be a wonderful time to get together with old and new friends.  As always, the Corgis are the main event, but we want you to be thinking about the Silent Auction, too!  

Last year we had donations that would make any corgi lover happy - beds, x-pens, a cart, prints, crates, clothing, books, beautiful baskets filled with fun items, tote bags, leashes, toys, jewelry, a 3 night vacation in New Hampshire, gift cards, frames, photos, wine baskets, corgi figurines, blankets, a painted mailbox, corgi flags, gate signs, dog food, dog treats, tick keys, clocks & watches – the list goes on and on.   In addition, some industrious members talked to vendors at other shows and encouraged them to donate items (we’re happy to put their business cards out with the items).  There were over 130 items to bid on!

In 2014, we raised over $3000 – amazing!  Thank you for your generosity in donating wonderful items AND for bidding on those items.  We’d love to see if we’re able to break that record this year.  Remember, all profits from the Silent Auction go directly back to the Club.

So start gathering your items for the Silent Auction.  We’ll be collecting them at the Specialty, beginning Weds. night at the Welcome Party.  In addition, we’d love your help, particularly setting up the tables and helping to close them down during the Banquet.  Shoot us an email, if you can lend a hand.

					
Gracias!
	
Sally Miller 	samdux@verizon.net
Anne Bowes	heronsway.corgis@verizon.net
Co-Chairs, Mayflower Silent Auction  
